GLENBROOK HIGH SCHOOLS District Business Office

TO:

Dr. Mike Riggle

FROM:

Kimberly Ptak

DATE:

MARCH 10, 2014

RE:

REJECT DEMOLITION BID

Recommendation

It is recommended that the Board of Education <u>reject</u> the bid received from Alpine Demo in the amount of \$86,000.

Background

Three bidders attended the mandatory pre-bid meeting and were planning to submit bids. Late last week one bidder dropped out due to the inability to secure a bid bond in a timely manner. The second bidder had a change in personnel on the day of the bid opening that resulted in a bid not being submitted.

A rebid will be conducted and the estimate for demolition work associated with the GBS summer projects is \$62,000. Bids will be brought to the April 28, 2014 board meeting.